
 
 
Dick Mullin, longtime Spring Creeks member, died on October  
25, 2015 in Cedar Rapids, Iowa 
 
Dick was currently a Director of Spring Creeks Chapter. 
 
Dick is most familiar to members for his “Chuck Wagon” serving 
warm meals with great food at stream workdays.  In addition he 
was a fixture at the fall Trout Outing as well as the Fly Tiers 
Rendezvous.   
 
Dick’s accomplishments in life were not limited to Spring Creeks.  
He was a long time member of the Hawkeye Fly Fishing 
Association, a talented wood carver, a hunter, and last but not 
least a skilled and innovative fly tier. 
 
The past couple of years were not the most pleasant for Dick as 
he was plagued with multiple health issues.  That kept him from 
stream fishing and restricted his camping too. 
 
He will  live on in the memories of all who were fortunate enough 
to know him. 
Dick is survived by his wife Sharon, son’s Bradley and Brenton 
(Rebecca),  three grandchildren, and two brothers. 
 


